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ALAC Member of the Year 
 

This award can be presented annually to a member who has excelled on behalf of ALAC during 

the previous calendar year. A member can nominate another member on the appropriate ALAC 

club form and the form can also be in the bulletin, website or in ALAC online emails. The board 

can also nominate a member. The selection of the recipient will be done by the board no later 

than the August board meeting and will be awarded at the annual meeting or the annual banquet. 

 

The recipient WILL NOT be an officer or board member, but rather someone running a 

committee or,  doing any type work on behalf of ALAC that deserves recognition. It is not 

necessary to have this award each year, but only when it is warranted. 

 

Note:  The history of this award comes from the AKC’s offering of the Sportsman of the Year 

Award for parent clubs to offer to deserving members. Provided we have a deserving member, it 

can be presented each year. 

 

****************************************************************************** 

ALAC Member of the Year Application Form 
 

Any ALAC member may complete this form for another member. The applicant should be 

nominated for service provided to the club that warrants recognition. It is for service during a 

calendar year and gets presented at the following annual meeting or banquet in conjunction with 

the National Specialty. 

 

The ALAC board will review all applications and may also submit name(s) for consideration by 

completing the application form. The person nominated CANNOT be a board member or officer 

of ALAC. This award is for recognition of a member who has contributed to the club for service 

worthy of such recognition. 

 

Please list the name of the person being nominated below: 

 

Name of ALAC member: ____________________________________ Service(s) provided: 

 

 

 

Submitted by:__________________________ 

 

 

Signature:_____________________________Date:________________________ 

 

 

Please email or mail to the ALAC corresponding secretary by June 30. 

 

 Sandy Sorth 

 ALAC Corresponding Sec’y 

 5001 Sandpiper Place   

Imperial, MO 63052 

sandysorth519@gmail.com 


